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McGill-Toolen Catholic HS Boys Soccer 
Re: 2015 Soccer Season  
Dear                           ,
We are soliciting your financial support for the McGill-Toolen Boys Soccer team.  60+ boys and more than 5 Coaches/Trainers will represent the Yellow Jackets this season, playing games locally and regionally, using soccer to build important social and physical skills, while developing these boys into young men.  Soccer is one of the fastest growing sports in not only Mobile, AL but the entire U.S..
Funds generated will be used to cover expenses including, but not limited to: Facilities, Equipment, Referees, Security, Charity, Coaches training, Travel and Uniforms.
Please consider the following options t support our program.  
Placing a banner on our Website, at Archbishop Lipscomb Stadium or an AD in our program shared with the girl’s soccer program.
Stadium Banners at Archbishop Lipscomb Stadium 
3’ x 5’ vinyl banner with 3 lines $250  	Renewal from last season is $ 150

Website – (4) Home Page $150	1/3 Home Page Ads $100 	Sponsors Page $50 
 
Program Ads
Whole Page $165
Half Page $90
Quarter Page $50
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you cheering the Jackets to victory!

Sincerely,

McGill-Toolen Catholic HS Boys Soccer 
McGill-Toolen Boys Soccer Booster Club  



Name of Sponsor: ______________________________________________________________


Type of Sponsorship (Check each):

PROGRAM

___ Whole Page Program Ad   $165

___ Half Page   $95

___ Quarter Page   $60


STADIUM BANNERS

___ Banner   $250

___ Renewal Banner (last year banner sponsors)   $150
 

WEBSITE SPONSORS

___ Website Sponsorship (4 Featured top/central Home Page) 	$150 

___ 1/3 Home Page Website Ad (Logo on Home Page)		$100 

___Website Sponsor Page – (Logo on sponsor page)		$50


PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM WITH PAYMENT.  

Payments made on website www.mctmenssoccer.com  using Visa/MC or Paypal

Please send AD COP & HIGH RES. GRAPHICS to mctmenssoccerads@gmail.com   
 
Any questions- Please contact Jay Henley, Board President # 251-802-3494 or mctmenssoccerads@gmail.com 
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